
CONFIRMED: Daily Mail Article
BLOCKED  In  Sweden  Due  To
Migrant Murder Court Case
According to reported that the family of the deceased 22-year-
old Alexandra Mezher had revealed that she told them before
her death that some of the ages of the so-called “child”
migrants in the asylum centre were suspicious to her. She said
she was dealing with “big powerful guys” aged up to 24 years
old.

That article reported Miss Mezher’s mother Chimene relating
what her daughter told her about her work at the children’s
centre.

Miss Mezher’s mother Chimene said ‘orphans’ at the centre
often lied about their age. Mrs Mezher, 42, said: ‘Alexandra
knew how to handle children including violent ones. But those
she was working with were big powerful guys – she could see it
in their eyes and their bodies.  A few were maybe under 18,
but the rest were older, maybe 23 or 24.’

She said her psychology graduate daughter had been warned four
hours before she started her last shift that a knife had been
stolen from the kitchen, but nothing was apparently done.

Mrs Mezher said: ‘She said she had two from Somalia there, but
never mentioned any trouble with them. Alexandra never said
she was afraid of working there – I think she was protecting
me, she did not want to scare me. But a friend from the centre
called her four or five hours before she started work that day
to say a knife had been stolen from the kitchen. I heard her
talking.  No one was allowed to say anything to their bosses
at that place, they were too frightened, so I don’t know if
the missing knife was reported. The boss of the company has
not even been here to see the family.’ 
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Mother-of-four Mrs Mezher, who migrated from Lebanon 25 years
ago, said: ‘Immigration has destroyed Sweden, they are coming
in more than the country can accept. The kids that are coming
here are criminal.’

Staff at the centre where the aid worker was stabbed in the
back and thigh on Monday morning were allegedly ignored when
they repeatedly warned a ‘serious’ incident would happen, it
was claimed. 

A  therapist  at  the  shelter  said:  ‘The  management  was  not
listening.  All  staff  complained  they  were  extremely
understaffed and often had to work alone. We [said] it was
only a matter of time before something serious happened.’

Asylum centre inspectors recently wrote that supervisors had
been warned ‘several times’ about cutbacks leading to staff
being left alone, and Mrs Mezher yesterday vowed to sue those
responsible. Patrick Sjogren, boss of HBV, the company that
runs  the  centre,  is  a  former  wine  company  chairman  also
involved in internet poker. 

Last night Swedish police named their suspect – who is due in
court today – but added in a statement: ‘The identity is not
proven.’ Meanwhile, national police chief Dan Eliasson sparked
controversy by expressing sympathy for the alleged attacker,
saying: ‘Who knows what horrors he has been through?’

He said he was ‘distressed’ by the tragedy, but added: ‘Under
what circumstances has he grown up? What is the trauma he
carries? This entire immigration crisis shows how unfair life
is in many parts of the world.’

The man duly an article on other young men claiming to be in
their mid teens who look MUCH older.

Examine the three ‘children’ in these pictures. One (left) is
of Ahmad Farid, who claimed he was 16 but appears at least 18
or more in the snap in which he is laughing as he’s given a
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